PLWG Recommendation
May 9, 2013
Principles Of Consistency
At the April 24, 2013 PLWG meeting, the ongoing applicability of the “Principles of Consistency” currently existing as a TAC-approved document were discussed.  As a result of this discussion, the PLWG recommends that this document be removed from active ERCOT documentation.  The PLWG finds that the desired “consistency” between planning and operations modeling has been accomplished using an alternative approach from that outlined in the existing “Principles of Consistency” document. 
Decision to use a common data source for both planning and operations modeling has produced the desired consistency for these two functions.

RECOMMENDATION:
ROS vote to recommend to TAC that the “Principles of Consistency” be removed from its list of TAC Approved Procedures.
(http://www.ercot.com/content/committees/board/tac/keydocs/2013/TAC_Approved_Procedures_010112.zip)
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